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This should have been codified a long time ago. In light of recent efforts to roll back 

the rights of our LGBTQ+ neighbors and friends in other states, it has never been 

more vital to enshrine the right to marriage for all, regardless of orientation or gender, 

in our state constitution. We must protect the people of our state from federal 

overreach. -Julian Varah-Sikes, 7480 SW Varns St, Tigard, OR 97223 


